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Our stars of the week are  

Isaac, Charlie Rs, Max, Lottie M 

 Layla and Morgan. 

Well done to you all.  

I have to say I am so impressed with how 

well our new reception children have settled 

in, it is like they have been here for years! A 

big well done to them all. 

The children are looking very smart and most of our children are wearing the correct uniform. 
I have attached it again for your information. We will be purchasing a hoodie for the children 
to wear for their outdoor PE lessons and when they represent the school at events. These will 
stay in school with their PE kit and will not be an alternative to a school jumper or sweatshirt.  

This year we shall be holding our Harvest Service at St Mawes Church on 
Monday 2nd October from 9:30-10:15. The pupils will be taking part in the 
service so please feel free to join us. A gift of a non-perishable food item 
would be greatly appreciated. Please bring the food items into school on 
Friday 29th September in the morning. 



You will be aware that we always like to do fundraising throughout the year for charities and they 

are always well supported by you. We have decided that just for this year we will not be doing any 
fundraising for National charities but will be doing local charities that help local people in Cornwall. 
We will support a different charity each term. 

Autumn – St Petroc’s 
Spring – Cornwall Air Ambulance 

Summer – Children’s Hospice South West 

Please remember that the member of staff on duty is not on the playground in 

the morning until they have brought the mini bus people up from being dropped 

off. If there is not a member of staff on the playground your child must not be 

left unattended.  

We will not be sending hard copies of our curriculum overviews out each term 
as they will be available on our school website. If you still require a hard copy 
then please collect one from Julie in the office.  

Catering Assistant – St Mawes Primary 
 
Aspens Catering Services are looking for a Catering Assistant based at St Mawes Primary 
School. 
Catering experience is preferred and full training will be given. 
All job offers will be subject to a successful DBS, right to work and references. 
Start date – as soon as possible. Term time only 
12.5 contracted hours per week. £7.50 per hour 
Must have own vehicle. Fuel allowance given for transportation of meals 
For further information – please call Tracy Sargent on 07711485217 or  
email tracy.sargent@aspens-services.com 


